
 

 
 
 

15 April 2011  
 
 
 
Company Announcement Officer  
Australian Stock Exchange  
20 Bridge Street  
Sydney NSW 2000  
 
 
Dear Sir/Madam,  
 
Correction to the Lodgement of Substantial Shareholding Notice 603 and 
604 – PMI GOLD CORPORATION 
 
In relation to the subject Form 603 lodged on 23 Dec 2010 and consequently 3 
Form 604 lodged respectively on 18 Jan, 23 Feb and 8 March 2011, we advise 
that these forms were lodged in error. The Bank and its subsidiaries did not 
become substantial shareholders in PMI Gold Corp on 23 Dec 2010 and, to date, 
our shareholdings remain below the substantial shareholding notification level.  
 
 
Yours sincerely  
 

 
 
 
John Hatton  

Commonwealth Bank of Australia 
ABN 48 123 123 124 
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